
 

March 10, 2023 

 
Reminder: Please make sure you are familiar with the details below. 
 

An important change to our policy regarding late arrivals (not tardy), early pick up, and returning to 
school midday was initiated beginning Monday, March 6.  

 
If your child will arrive late from an appointment or leave mid-day, you will need to contact your 
teacher (as always) and also the office ahead of time. Your child will be ready for pick up in the 
school office at the designated time. It is unlikely that your child will be ready earlier than requested. 
If your child is arriving late or returning, you will bring him/her into the school office with a note, and 
the office staff will get them to class. 

 
Students should not be leaving early unless it is absolutely necessary. Upon return, a note will be 
necessary even if it is the next day.  Also, notice must be given if you intend to remove your child, 
except in cases of an emergency. Students and teachers have routines and activities all day, 
everyday and need time to plan for disruptions. 

 
-Mrs. Thompson 

 
Spring Pictures 
Spring pictures will take place on Thursday, March 16. This is a relaxed dress day for all students. Siblings can be 
photographed together. Weather permitting, we will be moving the “studio” outdoors!! 
 
Save The Date 
Family Fun Night returns Tuesday, April 18. Put it on your calendars now and make plans to attend this fun, family 
event. Stay tuned for more information. 
 
Trinity Positive Connections 
Special thanks to Mrs. High for stepping into the classroom recently. Your willingness to jump in when called upon is 
greatly appreciated. 
 
Also to Mrs. Sarah Nixon. Bringing the PTO back to life is a much needed avenue for parent involvement within our 
school. 
  

Let’s look for the positive; the things or events for which we are thankful, the people who make a 
difference in our lives. A new item in the weekly News and Notes, taken from the PTO survey, is the 
Trinity Positive Connections where you can read about some of the good things happening with our 
Trinity families.  If something positive has happened with or to your family in relation to Trinity, or if 
you or your child would like to send a shoutout to a staff member/student/family for some kind of 
positive interaction, send me a note. Forms will also be available for students to fill out. Recognition 
can be kept anonymous if requested. God created a marvelous world.  Let’s remember that and 
show our thanks to Him and to others. 

 
Special Services 
The church will have a Lenten supper before each Wednesday service through Easter. Supper is served at 5:00pm, and 
the service begins at 6:30pm. 
 
Dates to Remember 
3/10 - 3rd Quarter Ends 
3/17 - Noon Dismissal with After Care 
3/17 - Parent Teacher Conferences 
3/20 - 3/24 - Spring Break 
3/27 - No School/Staff Work Day 
3/29 - Open House 4-6pm 
 
Worship Opportunities 
Sundays - Bible Study/Sunday School 8:30am; Worship 9:30am 
Wednesdays (First and Third) - Worship 6:30pm (During Lent, services take place every week.) 
  
Remember, the Calendar online contains the most up to date information on athletic activities and scheduled events.  
 

Mrs. Thompson – Director of Administration 

 

http://www.trinitylutheranschool.com/resources/school-calendar.cfm

